
Dear Senator Monnes Anderson and members of the Senate Health Committee. I am writing in 

support of SB874 

One of my soccer teammates has adrenal insufficiency. I was shocked to find out that there are 

no protocols in Oregon that would enable EMTs to inject her life saving medication during a 

crisis or that the ER departments are not trained in how to help her either. Our soccer team plays 

games all over the state and the fact that there are no protocols is frightening. This young woman 

and others with adrenal insufficiency should be able to get the life saving treatment needed in an 

adrenal crisis. EMS and ER personnel must be trained in the signs and symptoms of adrenal 

insufficiency. Please pass this bill, it could save her life! 

Sincerely, 

Sophia Adams, Eugene 

 


